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FORElIl BROADCAST INFORMATION S VICE
P.O. Box 2604
Washington, D.C. 20013

11 AUG 1987

STAT
Your summer assignment in the Communications Center is coming to
a close, and I would like to express our sincere appreciation for
a job well done. Your punctuality in reporting for duty, the
enthusiasm and interest you demonstrated in your assignment and your
willingness to work extra hours made a favorable impression on your
SuUpervisors.
Your primary assignment, logging and distributing incoming
teletype messages, may have appeared somewhat routine and repetitive
after a while, but I can assure you that it is an important step in
the process of disseminating information to staff officers on a
timely basis. Your ability to adapt quickly to this and related
assignments has been noteworthy.
We hope the months you spent with FBIS were rewarding ones
for you. Your colleagues enjoyed working with you and join me
in wishing you the very best as you resume college life at the
University of Pittsburgh.
Sincerely,
STAT
Deputy Director
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